
April 2023 Director Questions - Rachel 
 
P. 21, Check # 4148 to clean, drain and repair a Sloan Flush valve at the plant.   
I am assuming this is a Sloan Flushmate pressure-assisted flushing system installed in a toilet 
tank.  If not already done, I recommend the Series # and date code for this be checked to see if 
this product is included in U.S. Consumer Products Safety Recall 16-223 "Flushmate III 
Recall".  This recall was issued due to reported Sloan Flushmate systems bursting resulting in 
property damage and human injury.  All Sloan Flushmate Series 503 manufactured between 
October 14, 1997 to April 30, 2011 were included in this recall.  Additional information is 
available at www.flushmate.com and 1-800-303-5123. 
 
Foley - Work order created and scheduled for the week of May 1st to inspect Sloan Flush valves 
to determine if any are part of the recall. I will let you know the results. Thanks.  

 
P. 81, Will the Board see the final report to River Watch in advance of the June 2023 due date? 
 

Lather - The deadline is February 2024.  We received an extension due to COVID.  We plan to 
have the report completed at the end of 2023 and can provide the Board with a copy at the 
January 2024 mee�ng. 

 

http://www.flushmate.com/

